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In regards to proposed bill SB 210 I have to strongly oppose its implementation. 

We're living in tumultuous times, particularly where employment, cost of living, and 

time itself are all at a premium. I read through this bill and saw not a single reference 

to making certain that there was a designated, paid day off mandated by the state in 

which to GO and vote. This is the most important for presidential elections, which is 

clearly where the push for this comes from. Mail in voting has been the standard here 

for 20+ years an should remain as such. This bill is a waste of time and should be 

pitched in the bin where it clearly belongs. Stop wasting hours and taxpayer dollars 

on things that are clearly designed to rig the game in one party's favor. 

 

Sincerely. 


